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THE HEATH & HAMPSTEAD SOCIETY  

The primary objective of this Society is to protect the natural quality and openness of Hampstead Heath.

In recent years we have campaigned against high buildings that can be seen from the Heath

and obstruct views from the Heath.

This objective is reflected in Camden`s Local Plan of course. 

We are concerned that buildings up to 14 stories are mentioned in the Scoping Study.

It has been shown that it is not necessary to construct high buildings in order to achieve high densities and 

also that high buildings are environmentally very harmful in construction, in use in maintenance and in 

demolition. 

In addition with increasing air movement and temperatures it has also been shown that, in the future, high 

buildings will create unpleasant conditions at ground level and within the dwellings.

We note that you have also received comments from the local community also concerned about buildings 

being up to 14 stories in height.

We request that the study make clear that the maximum height of buildings be lower than 14 stories and that 

in no circumstances should any buildings higher than that be considered.
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